
   
 

 

 
 
 
 

Weekly Bulletin – 19th September 2024 
 

 

School Year Term Dates 2024 – 2025 
TERM 1 4st September 2024- 25th October 2024 

INSET DAYS 2ND & 3RD SEPT 

TERM 2 4th November 2024 – 20th December 2024 
 

TERM 3 6th January 2025 – 14th February 2025 
 

TERM 4 24th February 2025 – 4th April 2025 
 

TERM 5  22nd April 2025 – 23rd May 2025  
 

TERM 6  
 

2nd June 2025 – 22nd July 2025  
INSET DAYS 20th & 23rd JUNE and 11th JULY 

School Events 

20.09.2024 Year 2 – National Gallery Art workshop – In School  

20.09.2024 PTA Frozen Friday – 3.15pmn (ice poles 50p each, please bring cash) 

24.09.2024 Year 5 & 6 Gurdwara info meeting at 3.15pm  

25.09.2024 New Parent Tours for Year R 2025 AM 

26.09.2025 New Parent Tours for Year R 2025 PM 

26.09.2024 Rainbow Class – Phonics Meeting for Parents 2.45pm 

27.09.2024 Cake sale for Macmillan – Please bring donations of home made or 
purchased cakes.  

03.10.2024 Years 5 & 6 Trip – Visiting Gurdwara  

03.10.2024 Census Day – Carnival Menu  

W/C 07.10.2024  Scholastic Book Fair  

07.10.2024 Year R & Year 6 – National Child Measurement Programme 

09.10.2024 Year 4 – Visit from Lenham Dentist  

09.10.2024 New Parent Tours for Year R 2025 AM 

10.10.2024 New Parent Tours for Year R 2025 PM 

16.10.2024 School Photos – Individual Sibling  

22.10.2024 Parent Consultation – Further info to follow  

24.10.2024 Parent Consultation – Further info to follow 

25.10.2024 PTA - Break the Rules Day – There will be a bucket at the gate for 
donations (50p per rule you break) 

25.10.2024 End Of Term  

05.11.2024 New Parent Tours for Year R 2025 AM 

11.11.2024 New Parent Tours for Year R 2025 PM 

13.11.2024 PTA - The Selfish Giant – Theatre production visiting School  

28.11.2024 Year 6 - Kent Life Trip  

02.12.2024 Year 6 – Magistrates Talk In School 

05.12.2024 Year R-6 Flu Vaccination  

19.12.2024 PTA - Christmas Party  

            



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please ensure that all uniform is clearly named. 
It is much easier to help children find a lost jumper if their name is printed inside. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

If your child has lost any item of school uniform, please double check our Lost 
Property box in the School Office.  

 
 
 

 
 
 

Sports day for 2025 has been confirmed for Thursday 19th June 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

St Mary’s Church in Lenham would like to share with you that every Wednesday, they are 

hosting lunch for the local community.  This is donation based and you are asked to contribute 

what you are able to afford.  It is open to everyone of all ages and the food will be home cooked. 

 

If you are planning to attend, please add your name to the list in the Church porch at the start 

of the week.  However, you are also welcome to turn up on the day and as long as food is still 

available, you will be served. 

 

 

 
 

                             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th September 

 

 
 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We now have new stock of Water Bottles with 2 styles of Lids to choose from.  

These are available to purchase at the School Office at a cost of £2.50. 

 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our 2nd Hand Uniform stand has become a big hit, we have had so many donations given, 

stock is building up, So come and grab a BARGAIN. 

The stand has been relocated to the Porch of the school office.  

Items are £1 donation or a item swap.  

A big Thank you to everyone for your support 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.stlukesmaidstone.church/event/parenting-anxious-children/ 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.stlukesmaidstone.church/event/parenting-anxious-children/


   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

World Mental Health Day 10th October 

 
We invite children to come into School wearing something 

that makes them HAPPY. 

 

We will be collecting donations which will go to an amazing 

Charity – Slide Away, that is close to a lot of our hearts and 

continues to help children within and outside of our Lenham 

Community 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We are having a cake sale on Friday 27th September 2024, 

after school for Macmillan. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Please if you do Bake a Homemade cake please provide a list 

of the ingredients 
 

  
 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

                    
 


